
MEMBERS OF THE VOLUNTEER FIRE BRIGADES  

IN THE EASTERN HILLS REGION OF PERTH 

ARE INVITED TO A  

THIS EVENT HAS BEEN ORGANISED AS A  

“THANK YOU” 

FROM THE HILLS COMMUNITY FOR YOUR HARD WORK 

AND DEDICATION THROUGHOUT THE YEARS. 

Please contact your Brigade for further information 

and to register your attendance. 

This event has been organised by Parkerville Community Care and 

Gidgegannup Men’s Shed, with support from Gidgegannup CWA, City 

of Swan, Shire of Mundaring and other community organisations.  

This event made possible through funds provided by  

Volunteers WA & Lotterywest as part of National Volunteers week. 


